
 Weekly Newsletter 8th  March 2024 

 

Mrs Taylor kicked of World Book Day with a fantastic 
assembly that encouraged the children to think about books. They thought 
about their favourite books, who they share books with and where they like 

reading the best. They have been encouraged to ask friends and family 
about their favourite books too! 

During the day the children had some time for shared reading, listening to a 
story by another adult, and creating a poem for our Poet-tree.  

Thank you to all of the children for embracing a bit of fancy dress today, whether that be a cosy bedtime 
pyjama outfit or depicting a character in a book. They all looked fabulous! 

Please see our special events page on our website, or class pages, for more about the day. 

14th March—Enrichment Day—school 
uniform 

14th March—One Goal for Years 1 
and 2 

15th March—Red Nose Day 

19th and 20th March—Parent 
Consultations 3:30pm—6:30pm 

28th March—Last Day of Term 

15th April—Children return to school 

22nd April Staff Appreciation Week 

3rd May—Class 4 Assembly 

10th May—Own clothes for 
chocolate donations for May Fayre 

13th May—Year 6 SATs week 

18th May—May Fayre 

24th May—Last day 

27th May—Half Term 

3rd June—Children return 

3rd June—Year 6 Residential 

7th June—Class 1 Assembly 

7th June—Own clothes Day for 
Fathers Day secrets room 

7th June—Induction Evening 

12th June—Secrets Room 

21st June—Disco 

28th June EYFS Assembly 

2nd July—Sports Day 

4th July—Year 6 Production. Two 
shows in one day, 1:30pm and 
6:30pm. 

16th July—Leavers 
Return and Rounders 
match 

19th July—Children’s last Day. 

19th July—Leavers Assembly 

20th July—Leavers Event. 

22nd and 23rd July -INSET days 

2nd September-INSET 

3rd September—Children return to 
school 

 

 



Children from year 5 took part in a hockey tournament this 
week.  They played 5 games against very stiff competition 

and whilst they didn't win ,they persevered and played 
brilliantly as a team.    

Wow! The team from 
Year 5 raised £150 for 
The Biggies League at 

their bake sale 
yesterday. Thank you so 
much to all the parents 
who helped, all those 

who donated cakes, and 
all those who bought 

cakes! 

Reeka’s charity is 
especially grateful x 

 

Last week, nine boys from years 3 and 4 
played in a football tournament at Leigh 

Acadamy in Tonbridge.  Despite the 
torrential rain and biting wind, they played 
brilliantly.  They drew their first two games 
0:0, lost the third 2:0 and won the last 1:0 
with a brilliant goal scored by Tom.  The 

boys demonstrated 
fantastic sportsmanship 

and teamwork in difficult 
conditions.  The team 
would like to say a big 
thank-you to Mr Barden 

for coaching them.    

The class with the best attendance this 
week is Class 3 with 100% attendance. We 
have a chart in the hall, which shows the 
best attendance each week since the start 
of the Spring Term. Well done to everyone 
for trying their best! Currently, class 2 are 
in the lead. 

Year 4 have been learning about the water cycle this 
term. They have used their knowledge to create comic 

strips showing the journey of water.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is an example of one and you will see all the 
different stages that occur. The comic strips helped us 
with the sequencing and understanding the reasons for 

each stage.  

CONGRATULATIONS to the Saxons  for earning 
the most points this week! A fantastic victory 
following all their hard work! 



Year 6 are going to be running a stall after school on Wednesday and Thursday with a toy sale, guess 
the sweets in the jar, guess the name of the bear and pin the nose on the face. 50p for games and a £1 

for toys. Come along and join in the fun to help raise money for a good cause. 

There will also be a joke competition on Friday with a contest in our assembly! Each class will be se-
lecting their best joke to present in the assembly—so please feel free to support them at home with 

finding some rib-ticklers to bring in. 

On Red-Nose Day, children are invited to wear anything red! This can be just an accessory, perhaps a 
red hairband, tights or even red hair with their uniform. Or they might like to wear a red top, red 

shoes or red trousers! The choice is theirs. 

The just Giving link can be copied and pasted from below. 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-capel-primary-school 


